
St. Martin’s Lutheran School 
News and Notes

2023 – 2024

Continuing this academic school year, we are NO LONGER
be sending a hard copy of the weekly News and Notes
with your child on Friday.  The same information that
appears in the News and Notes is also in the information
section of the Sycamore site and the school website.

Please look for other important information that may come
home with your child, as not everything we have, or send home, do we supply electronically.

IF YOU RECEIVE SOMETHING ON PURPLE PAPER, A PARENT
SIGNATURE IS NEEDED!!!

The News and Notes will be available through the following sources:

 Sent to an e-mail address you supply
 On the school website: www.stmartinswinona.org

Please indicate the e-mail you would like to receive our News and Notes:

_______ Please send me an electronic copy of the News and Notes,
via my e-mail, on Friday of the given school week:

Please Use this e-mail address: ____________________________

Is this a change from the e-mail we already have on file from last 
year ? (Y/N) ___________

_____________________ __________________
Parent Signature Today’s Date


